
From: Lorenz Eber
To: David Greetham; PCD
Subject: Fwd: Opposing 240 foot dock in Little Manzanita Bay
Date: Saturday, March 14, 2020 10:20:19 PM

Message didn't get there the first time. Sending again.
Lorenz Eber

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Lorenz Eber <lorenz.eber7@gmail.com>
Date: Sat, Mar 14, 2020 at 8:49 PM
Subject: Opposing 240 foot dock in Little Manzanita Bay
To: <dgreetham@bainbridgewa.bov>

Dear Mr Greetham,
The main reason that Bainbridge island is such a magical place is due to the amazing vistas
one sees walking, biking or driving on our island. Mt Rainier from Chrystal Springs; the
Seattle skyline from Murden Cove; Mt Baker from the Bloedel Reserve AND probably the
best: the Olympic Mountains from Manzanita Road. When I first saw this view while cycling
the Chili Hilly bike ride in 1995, I was so enchanted that I decided to buy a historic
Bainbridge home near that spot.
This vista, the Olympic Mountains as seen from Manzanita Road would be destroyed, if the
planned 240 ft dock would be built. The dock and boats would be directly in front of this truly
magnificent view. A view that would be lost to countless islanders and visitors alike for
generations to come.
Every effort should be made to NOT allow the construction of this dock to happen. It only
gives marginal gain to the two residents making the proposal, but reduces the beauty of our
island irrevocably. A magnificent view (especially at sunset) that thousands of us will loose.

I and my wife Paula are strongly opposed to this project.

Lorenz & Paula Eber
12106 Heron St. NE
Bainbridge Island, WA 98110
206-317-6222
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